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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

May 13, 1980

*1  Mr. Joe B. Weaver
163 Colpat Street
Summerville, South Carolina 29483

Dear Mr. Weaver:
Thank you for your letter of May 12, 1980, concerning the right of persons employed as civil service employees, presumably
by the federal government at federal installations, to serve as city councilmen.

There is no law in this State which would prohibit such employment.

I hope this serves to answer your question, and if I can be of any further service, please call upon me.
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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